Kenai Peninsula Borough Purchasing & Contracting

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Peter A. Micciche, Borough Mayor

THRU:

John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director JK

FROM:

Andrew Walsh, Project Manager

DATE:

March 8, 2023

RE:

Authorization to Award a Contract for ITB23-034 South Bend Paving & Road

Improvements

The Purchasing and Contracting Office formally solicited and received bids for the ITB23-034 South Bend Paving & Road Improvements. Bid packets were released on February 1, 2023 and the Invitation to Bid was advertised in the Peninsula Clarion on February 1, 2023.

The project consists of furnishing all labor, materials, and equipment to upgrade South Bend Bluff Estates RIAD. Work includes but is not limited to roadbed widening, subgrade modification, embankment construction, drainage, ditching, clearing and paving.

On the due date of March 1, 2023, three (3) bids were received and reviewed to ensure that all the specifications and delivery schedules were met. The low bid of \$632,688.00 was submitted by Foster Construction, LLC, Soldotna, Alaska.

Your approval for this bid award is hereby requested. Funding for this project is in account number 841.94912.SBEND.43011.

Max Best

3/17/2023

Peter A. Micciche, Borough Mayor

Date

FINANCE DEPARTMENT FUNDS VERIFIED

Acct. No. 841.94912.SBEND.43011

Amount

\$632,688,00

BV: CJ B

3/9/2023